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I strongly oppose HB 3075. The proposed legislation only seeks to eliminate the 

rights of dutiful and lawful Oregonians. You will disenfranchise the very people you 

represent, and in doing so criminalize a great portion of your constituents.  

 

The clause to only allow challenges to this law in a single court in a single county is 

tantamount to defrauding law-abiding Oregonian of their rights to due process. Your 

choice of providing permits via police approval through a yet undetermined system 

means that you are making it relatively easier to acquire a gun in an illegal manner. 

 

This bill comes at a time when your constituents are afraid to walk down the streets in 

urban areas, and your legislators have been allowed to concealed carry while on the 

job. Preventing responsible citizens from obtaining personal protection in a 

reasonable manner is a violation of the Second Amendment and an encouragement 

to bypass your law.  

 

Please refrain from voting in favor of yet another law which will cost the taxpayers 

money in court to fight the impending appeals, and deal yet another blow to the 

safety and security of the people you purport to serve. 


